
 MINUTES  
 

MEDICAID SUBCOMMITTEE 
OF THE 

HOUSE APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON 
HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 
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The Medicaid Subcommittee of the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Health and 
Human Services meeting was called to order at 10:30 a.m. by Representative Chris 
Afendoulis, Chair.   
 
Representatives Afendoulis, VerHeulen, Canfield, Inman, Faris, and Santana were present.  
No members were absent. 
  
Chair Afendoulis opened the Subcommittee by reading a letter dated October 21, 2015 from 
House Committee on Appropriations Chair Al Pscholka creating the Medicaid 
Subcommittee of the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Health and Human Services. 
 
Chair Afendoulis invited Kevin Koorstra, Senior Fiscal Analyst, and Kyle I. Jen, Deputy 
Director, from the House Fiscal Agency, to provide an overview of Michigan’s Medicaid 
program. Mr. Koorstra and Mr. Jen also provided written testimony and answered questions 
from Subcommittee members. 
 
There being no further business before the Subcommittee, Chair Afendoulis adjourned the 
Subcommittee meeting at 11:20 a.m. 
 
 


